
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, August 9, 2023 10:43 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04616-2023 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: FPL Rates 

Please, add to both Dockets 20230001 and 20230017. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2023 10:06 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FPL Rates 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. I am awaiting your response. Case# 1426809C, I will add your notes to CATS once I 
receive an email back from you. 

Thanks 

Consina 

-----Original Message-----
From: Kathy Barnet <kcuest@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 11:08 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good morning, 

There has been a ridiculous increase in FPL rates and billing every month despite doing everything possible and as 
instructed by FPL. I have invested in FPLs solar power, I keep my AC around 75-76 daily except at night, etc. 

There is only 2 people in my home and we are barely home. 

I would like to put in a formal complaint against FPL for their business practices and exorbitant prices. I believe they are 
price gouging our communities. 

What can be done about this??? 

Respectfully, 

Katherine Barnet RN, BSN 
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